Kildalkey N.S.

Kildalkey NS, Kildalkey, Co. Meath

Phone: 0469435286 046943534 - School 2 Fax: 0469435286 Email: kildalkeyns@live.ie





Mrs. Tuite's Senior Infants Class will soon be demonstrating to the school their skills in Science by presenting a Science day! As part of the Discover Science programme, they will be hosting a Science Day in the computer room for all the school to attend and learn from. These truly are our Young

Quiz Success!!

The recent Credit Union quiz went very well for Kildalkey N.S., with team from fourth, fifth and sixth class all taking part. The sixth class team won their section, beating many teams in their section. We wish them well in the next section and expect great things from our talented students in the future!!



School Work



Scientists of the Future!!

Mrs. Cogavin and several students paid a visit to the Japanese embassy to pay respects and give a card from the school regarding the recent tsunami tragedy. They handed in the card which was very well received. This was a very well thought out gesture—well done to all involved.

Kildalkey N.S. Newsletter

Year 3, Issue 5

Date April'11



Inside this issue:

G.A.A.	2
5th Class Podcast	2
Tidy– Up	2
School Activities	3
Confirmation	3
School Work	4
Quiz Success	4

Our New School!!

Kildalkey N.S. Recently received great news with the announcement that they are to receive a new school. The school will be located on the Athboy Road a short distance past the pastoral centre. Much gratitude is due for the intense lobbying that it took to get this far in the process, with Fr. Devine, Mrs. Lynch and Mr. Fox prominent in this lobbying. We hope the progress will be smooth and that the new school will be up and running in as



short a period of time as possible. The accompanying pictures show what the new school will look like!!





Mini 7s

Kildalkey N.S. are in both the hurling and camogie Mini 7s finals this year. The girls' finals will take place on the 11th of April, with the boys'



finals taking place on the 14th. The boys and girls are also gearing up for the Cumann na mBunscol matches in hurling and camogie this year. We wish the best of luck to all teams competing in all these competitions and give thanks to all those involved.

Fifth Class' New Friends

Tré Chéile

The fifth class has been making new friends.... in Australia!! With help from Mrs. Tuite and Miss Iudge, the fifth class have been podcasting Kingswood Park School, New South Wales, Australia!



The class has been showing their Ozzie counterparts the art of hurling and their use of the Irish language while in return, they have been talking us about Aborigines and the hot sun they enjoy!

Competition 'Tidy-Up'

The Parents' Association has announced details of a colouring competition regard~ ing the clean-up week. Students from all classes are participating in creating posters to highlight the necessity in keeping the school,

Page 2

and indeed the parish, clean and free from litter at all times. Many thanks are due to the Parents' Association for their help and assistance throughout the with this topic and year.



many others

Kildalkey N.S. Newsletter

School Activities

Tag Rugby has been a big hit in the school of late. Classes from third to sixth have been receiving tag rugby training courtesy of Athboy Rugby Club. Both fifth and sixth class are now involved in a Tag Rugby League. The training has gone well and we hope to see a new O'Driscoll or O'Gara rise from the ranks very soon!!

Drama has been ongoing of late in Kildalkey N.S.. Students from 2nd

to 6th have been enjoying drama lessons with Miss Leonie Maher. From acting with props to improvising scenes, all classes have been taking part and enjoying the lessons. Many thanks to Miss Maher for her hard work and preparation in preparing

Confirmation Success!!

The boys and girls of sixth class were recently confirmed in Kildalkey Church by Bishop Smith. The day passed off ex-Confirmation tremely well after weeks of preparation from the sixth class, the choir and all the

teachers involved. All enjoyed their day and the refreshments afterwards, hosted by the Parents' Association and Active Retirement Group, were very well received!! Kil-

dalkey N.S., and particularly the sixth class, would like to thank all involved who helped make the day the great success it was. The Communion is next on the list for Miss Pykett's class and great preparations are ongoing for that day!

Neart Chéile



Year 3. Issue 5 Page 3

